
Annual Black Bear Casino Resort Golf Tournament 
July 20 and 21, 2024 

 
 

Dear Golfer: 
 

Thank you for your past participation/interest in the Black Bear Casino Resort Golf Tournament.   
We are pleased to announce that our Annual Tournament will be held on  

Saturday, July 20 and Sunday, July 21, 2024. 
 

All Men’s Teams will compete both days at Nemadji G.C. in Superior, WI. 
 

The Men’s Tournament will be limited to the first 80 paid entries. 
 

All Women’s teams will compete at the Black Bear G.C. in Carlton, MN. 
 

The Women’s Tournament will be limited to the first 36 paid entries. 
 

All teams must register and pay in advance. 
 

There will be a meal following golf on Saturday and Sunday in the Otter Creek Event Center.  
 

The Black Bear Senior Tournament will be held at Black Bear G.C. on Friday, July 19. 
 

Black Bear Senior Tournament Changes: 
 

We have lowered the age back down to 52 years or older. 
Ages 52-59 will play from the White tees. 

Ages 60+ will play from the Gold tees. 
 

The Senior Tournament will be limited to the first 36 paid entries. 
 

All teams must register and pay in advance with Cash or Credit Card 
Phone registration at 218-878-2330. 

 
 

If you have any further questions or need more information please contact us at  
1-888-771-0777 ext 2330. 

 
We look forward to seeing you! 


